
 

 

 

OC22-003 

 

Please be aware there are two videos that were submitted with the Complaint from NorthWestern 
Energy that will be reviewed and considered by the Enforcement Panel of South Dakota One Call 
Notification Board.  

 

These two videos can be found under the complaint file on our website:  

OC22-003 NorthWestern Energy vs H & W Contracting, LLC. - South Dakota 811 (sdonecall.com) 

 

 

Thank you,  

 

Codi Gregg 

Executive Director 

South Dakota One Call  

 

 

https://www.sdonecall.com/complaints/oc22-003

